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September 16, 2016 

 

Wilbur F Benham 

16417 KQNK  Rd. 

Box 66 

Norton, KS  67654 

 

Re: Toltec No 2, Permit No. M-1984-039, Financial Warranty Reduction Approval, Revision No. 

SR-1 
 

Wilbur Benham: 

 

On September 16, 2016 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved your request for a 

Financial Warranty Reduction to $1,012.00.  This is a reduction of $3,104.00.  This decision reduces the 

amount of the financial warranty, and does not approve any release of reclamation responsibility for the 

tasks associated with this request. 

 

Please contact Barbra Coria at the Division’s Denver Office at (303)-866-3567 Ext. 8148, to make 

arrangements for replacement of the current financial warranty with the financial warranty in the reduced 

amount as calculated for the approved SR-01.  

 

If you require any additional information, have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at 

the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office at (970)-243-6368. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

Phone: (970)-243-6368 

 

 

cc: Barbara J. Coria, DRMS Bonding Specialist 

 Russ Means, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 

  

Encl: Inspection Report 

 SR-01 Reclamation Cost Estimate Worksheets 
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